
Minutes of the Lake Region Shooting Sports Association 

Meeting date 12/11/13 

Called to order, a monthly meeting of the LRSSA club was held at the lower level of the Memorial 

Building in Devils Lake, ND. Club President Norm Howard called the meeting to order at 7 PM. 

Attending the meeting: Mark, Norm, Kyle, Rick, Gary, Darin, Lee T. and Jose. 

Secretary Report 

Mark read the minutes for the meeting held 11/13/13. Motion was made by Darin to approve the 

minutes, motion seconded by Gary all voted in favor.  

Treasurer Report 

Rick reported we are in good shape, bills are paid.  

Membership Report 

Gary reported we have 151 paid members 

Old Business 

Rick talked to the people at Benson County about the letter they sent asking for help with an archery 

program. 

Rick reported that the 4H meeting went well. He said everyone is ok with having a competition in Cando 

and Devils Lake during the Gun Show. Discussion took place about future matches / competitions. 

Jose has no updates on the Camp Grafton indoor range.  

Work at the outdoor range (garage) is on hold until next summer. 

Darin reported that the food is good to go for the Gun Show. 

Security is lined up for the Gun show. 

New Business 

Rick reported that he will be holding an air rifle match this weekend. He has 16 points and 3 relays and 

would like help setting it up. 

The Gun Show flyer has been posted on the website and flyers have been sent out to vendors. 

The winter air rifle schedule has been set up. 

The indoor range schedule for .22 shooting is Monday for rifle and Tuesday for pistol. The range might 

be open on Sundays and you will need to check the calendar on the club’s website. 

Dates have been set for the next Concealed weapons classes / testing: Class 1&2 on January 18, Class 

1&2 on February 8 and class 2 on February 26th. 



Jose reported that the 4H will have a table at the Gun Show and will be selling tickets. 

Election of officers: No volunteers or nominations. Motion was made by Kyle to keep current officers, 

motion seconded by Jose and all voted in favor. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

 

Minutes summited by Mark Stein  

 

 


